FIRE STATION

CLOSED TO
ALL VISITORS
AND GENERAL

PUBLIC



Due to COVID-19 concerns, Richmond fire stations
are closed to all visitors and the public, with the
exception of emergency walk-ins. Like you,
Richmond firefighters are following the
recommendations of the CDC and practicing social
distancing in order to stay healthy so we can
continue to provide safe, effective, and efficient

service to our community.

Hand-washing, regular disinfecting, and social
distancing continue to be your best defense against
this virus. If you are sick, stay home. If you are sick
and it's an emergency, inform the 911 operator of

your symptoms.

Emergency walk-ins will still be accepted, triaged,
and treated accordingly. Ring the bell and if the

crew is in quarters, a firefighter will respond



